
To: CABE Board Members and Attendees 

From: Rosalinda Quintanar, CABE/CTA Liaison 

 

I am enclosing the following attachments that delineate the political involvement of CTA in the 
upcoming November election.  The attachments are:  

1. Good news on the Vergara lawsuit against CTA. 
2. Letter by Eric Heins, CTA President outlining the repurposing of the October State Council.  Our 

field-based Council is of vital importance to ensuring that we are successful in passing 
Proposition 55 and Proposition 58.    
 
Proposition 55 maintains the current income tax rates on the wealthiest Californians and 
prevents billions in funding cuts to public education while protecting other vital services, like 
children’s health care.  
 
Proposition 58 ensures all students can learn English as quickly as possible and expands 
opportunities for English speakers to learn a second language.   

3. A copy of webpage information and resources on Prop. 58: The Learn Initiative located in the 
CTA website. 

4. Copy of CTA’s Kids Not Profit Campaign. 
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